



 Happy Sabbath!


Welcome to the Arroyo Grande Seventh-day Adventist Church





We pray that your presence here today will bring immense blessings 


and a closer relationship with our Heavenly Father!





January 10th, 2015





   Sabbath School...9:30 am        Worship Service...10:45 am





 (_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________(








Opening Song...Congregation





Welcome & Church Family 


    Announcements





Call to Worship...In Songs and Prayer





   Tithe & Offerings... Connie Chun   


(Conference Faith Advance)





Praise in Song...Congregation





Garden of Prayer...Leonard Lutz





Scripture...John 1:35-42.. Brad Behrens





Special Music





Pastor Installation...Elder Cesar De Leon





Receive His Word...Pastor Joshua Majors 


“The First Thing”





Benediction





(________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________(





    Sanctuary Generously Donated by:





    Elizabeth Fowler








We invite our guests to join us after the Worship Service


         for our weekly fellowship meal in the Fireside Room, 


across the breezeway.





             Circle of Prayer


      Sabbath mornings at 9:00 in the sanctuary




















CHURCH CONTACT INFORMATION





	Pastor Joshua Majors			pjmajors@agadventist.org


	   		     Office:  (805) 489-6622


	Office Manager:  Jill Wooten		secretary@agadventist.org


Church Website:  http://agadventist.org


The church bulletin and sermons are posted online each week.





Church Address:  240 Vernon Street, Arroyo Grande, CA  93420


Phone:  (805) 489-6622   Fax: (805) 489-4412














 VALLEY VIEW NEWS





The Vege-Store at VVAA...has Loma Linda & Worthington Food for sale.  Tuesday & Thursday Hours are 1:30 – 3:00 pm.  If you are unable to come during these times, please call the school office at 489-2687 to arrange a different time.  


Anne and Paul Nazario Memorial Worthy Student Fund at VVAA...donations should be sent directly to the school at 230 Vernon Street, AG, CA 93420.   


Box Top Labels for Education...Just a reminder that there are EXPIRATION DATES on these labels so please check them before you put them in a zip loc bag and put on Jill’s desk in the office.  There is a flier in the foyer literature rack with a list of Box Tops products.  








Announcements


Welcome, Welcome, Welcome!...Today we welcome our new Pastor, Joshua Majors, his wife Lacey and their three children, Aurora, Capri and Zion.  We are VERY happy to have them here! We also welcome Elder Cesar De Leon, CCC Ministerial Director, as he officially introduces our new pastor and family.


Business meeting...  Church business session will be held Jan. 22nd at 7:30 PM


Thanks! I want to thank all of you who came to welcome Josh Majors and his family Sunday evening. The turnout was amazing, what a nice way to introduce them to our church. A special thank you to Norma Jean for hosting the party and thanks to George and the Social Committee for organizing a wonderful evening. It was a big job handled so well by many and our church family appreciated all the work by the team members.  Also thanks to those that helped last Wednesday with the unloading of the truck containing all of the Majors' belongings. I understand that there were plenty of helpers so it was accomplished in record time.  Bob Bishop


Depression Seminar...will be at our church with a free orientation on Tuesday, January 20th at 7:00 pm.  Eight week program begins on Tuesday, February 3rd at 7:00 pm. CEU’s will be offered upon completion of this seminar.  For more info, please contact Bonny Friedrich at 929-4095.  


CCC Women’s Retreat 2014...January 30th – February 1st at Tenaya Lodge.  Featured speakers are: Elizabeth Talbot and Carolann DeLeon.  Registration forms are available on the table in the church foyer and Early Bird rates apply until December 1st.  Contact Pat at (559) 642-2396 


Prayer Requests


Please remember...our Home Bound members that would love to hear from their church family.  Sylvia Goss...is at Bella Vista Transitional Care, 3033 Augusta Street, SLO, CA 93401 and Esther Hall is at Marian Medical Extended Care, Room#404, 1530 Cypress Way, Santa Maria, CA 93454.


Jo Turner...sends a heartfelt "thank you" for the love you have shown her through your visits, phone calls, gifts, flowers, prayers, and especially for singing to her last Sabbath.  She is still feeling the warmth of that visit and it brings tears to her eyes and heart when she realizes she has a church that loves her so much.  Jo is in the AG Care Center at 1212 Farroll Ave., AG. Contact info is: 1401 Hillcrest Drive, 93420 or 260-8562.   Please also remember Leonard who’s been through a lot recently too. 


Freddie Newman...has been diagnosed with stage 0 Chronic Lymphocytic Leukemia. Her doctor will be monitoring this condition with a special blood test every month, but this explains the high white blood cell count. Also Freddie is still dealing with painful swollen feet and legs, and recently found out she now has macular degeneration. Your prayers are very special and very much appreciated.    Contact info is:  274 Longden Ave., AG, 93420 or email, bobandfreddie@gmail.com.





January Birthday Blessings to:


Brock Wooten & Marco Pereida-Olmos (2nd), Ena Rasmussen (7th), Csissa Csaszar & Hilda Pritchett (10th), Carma Pollard (15th), Kiya Teal (18th), Kate Yun (20th), Anna & Daniel Lavery (24th), Sherry Bushey (27th), Capri Majors (28th), Lynda Burnsed, Chris Lovato & Steve Behrens (29th), Freddie Newman and Doris Austin (30th) & Michael Specht (31st).


Speaker Schedule:  January 17th, 24th, and 31st........Pastor Joshua Majors


 





Sunset Calendar


Sabbath, January 10th ................ 5:08 pm  


Friday, January 16th, 2015 ............................ 5:13 pm











Please contact the Elder of the Month for visitation or crisis. 


 January..............Bob Bishop    


(805) 481-0214  Home          550-0725  Cell














VALLEY VIEW ADVENTIST ACADEMY INFORMATION





	Principal, Kris Phillips  			(305) 588-4294  Cell	 


	Office Manager:  Terri Behrens           (805) 489-2687  Work


	Email:  tbehrens@vvaaonline.org      Website:  http://vvaaonline.org





VALLEY VIEW CHILDREN’S CENTER INFORMATION


	Director:  Jamie Sanbonmatsu      805-481-7534 	Email: vvccchildren@hotmail.com


			                     








Church Family Giving Through December 27th, 2014�
�
�
�
Tithe 2014   (YTD)�
Received in 2014�
321,127�
�
�
Received in 2013�
303,141�
�
�
Over/Under:�
+17,986�
�
�
�
�
�
Church Budget 2014 (YTD)�
Need:�
99,868�
�
�
Received:�
102,684�
�
�
Under:�
+2,816�
�
�
�
�
�
Student Scholarship for 2014 -2015 �
Need:�
15,030�
�
Worthy Student Fund: �
Received:�
7,866�
�
 �
Under:�
-7,164�
�
�
�
�
�
Valley View Growth Fund�
Need:�
19,000�
�
�
Received:�
11,828�
�
�
Under:�
-7,172�
�
THANK YOU FOR HELPING KEEP THE CHURCH ON BUDGET 


WITH YOUR TITHE AND OFFERINGS!  WE ARE +$2,816 AHEAD FOR 2014!  














